O PSEG flojy

Protecting your privacy is a
top priority.

In light of a recent increase in scam activity, it is important
for you to know that our customer service representatives
will not provide any personal information - including your
account number or the special ID number known as a
“POD ID” - over the phone or via email. Also, PSE&G
employees will never approach you in person, or call you
to request your personal information.

We encourage you at all times to be on guard against
scammers asking for your PSE&G billing information, both
on the phone and if you are approached in person.
Working together, we can better secure your account
information. For more information about scams,

visit pseg.com/scamalert
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you.
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